
 

 

 
 

To our community. 
 
MSPA stands firmly beside our Asian American and Pacific Islander (AAPI) siblings. 
We condemn the extension of racist violence that has been increasingly attacking 
the AAPI community since the initial outbreak of COVID-19.  
 
We ask our members and followers to join us in the fight to stop Asian hate. If you 
experience or witness a hateful or discriminatory action towards a member of the 
AAPI community, please report it to STOP AAPI HATE if you can do so safely. 
 
Sincerely, 
The Medical Student Pride Alliance National Leadership Team 
 
 
 
Additional Resources: 

• Anti-Asian Violence Resources Card 
• Asian American Community Resource 
• National APAMSA Petition requesting action on AAPI hate 
• The Visibility Project  
• The Asian Pride Project 
• The National Queer Asian Pacific Islander Alliance 

 

 

 

 

https://stopaapihate.org/
https://anti-asianviolenceresources.carrd.co/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CGLrII9ycdPPcavGkatzGpoqGsdwJm46AgDXVWla3H8/edit?fbclid=IwAR16VWmADokdrdChUp2e_wXVXrVtOfysa2LrIpOy9udGn4JtOzSa2NU75WA
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xl44nH8-5oQEc3BHbeHQ0NGvVSF-G3w5/view
http://www.visibilityproject.org/
http://asianprideproject.org/
http://www.nqapia.org/wpp/

